Request for Information “RFI” Summary
Las Virgenes Municipal Water District
Request for Bids
Ferric Chloride-Nov. 2017

The Request for Information period for the District’s “Ferric Chloride” Request for Bids “RFB” is now closed.
Two RFI were received and no addendum were issued. Per the Request for Bids, other than directing a
proposer to a specific segment of the RFB documents, questions received after the RFI period has ended will
not be answered. Below is a summary of the RFl received and the District’s response. This information is
hereby made part of the RFB documents.

Q1. Could I ask you to e-mail me last year’s bid tab for ferric chloride? 11/21/17
Al. This product was last bid in 2014. Bid tab:

Dry Ton
Bidder Cost
Kemira $425
Miles $600
Pencco $449
PVS Chemical $504
Thatcher S611

Q2. Can you please confirm who currently holds this contract and their current pricing? 12/1/17
A2. Product is not currently under contract, last contract pricing was $425 per dry ton.
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